
15/09/2021 

MR Harley Groot 
12 Amelia PL 
North Narrabeen NSW 2101 
harleyg87@hotmail.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

To whom it may concern,

My young family and I, would love to see this development go ahead. We live spending our 
weekends further north on the beaches and do notice the lack of infrastructure/shops and 
ammenities the further up you go. 

We have lived in the northern beaches for many years and always talk about the lack of, as 
mentioned. 

Kind regards 

Harley. 

Sent: 15/09/2021 1:39:47 PM
Subject: Online Submission


